
 

 

LDWF Conversion to Plain Paper Licenses  
1. Many states across the US are streamlining the amount of hardware required at 

vendor locations and are moving to plain paper licenses. 
2. Some states are even moving to a 100% digital license; this provides a solution 

somewhere in the middle. 
3. By encouraging digital licenses and email addresses, a more efficient 

communication method with our license holders is possible (season changes, 
regulation changes, soliciting public input, etc.). 

4. The currently required hardware must be shipped, maintained, and serviced at the 
retail vendors by a contractor. Additionally, it must be stored on the counter at 
each location.  This presents an obstacle for many vendors wishing to sell licenses. 

 
Feel free to email questions to LDWFLicensing@wlf.la.gov. 
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